
Comments by staff will be based on an initial review of conceptual and/or preliminary 
drawings and project information, and therefore are not to be considered as binding.  
Submittal of additional information, or a later more detailed evaluation of the plans, 
including an evaluation made by a field inspector after building permits have been issued, 
may result in a change in interpretation by the Department as to the application of the NC 
State Fire Code and Ordinances to the project. 
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Rezoning Plan Review  
 
 

 
Petition Number: 2016-072-86  Review Number: 1 
Plan Review Number: 97880, 97882-97893, 

97895-97897 
Date Reviewed: 04/27/16 

Fire Plans Examiner: A. Riggins Email Address: ariggins@charlottenc.gov 
Phone Number: 704-432-5249 

 
 
Comments: 
No Comments. 
 
Charlotte Fire Plan Review Guidelines 
 
 

 
 
 
 

http://charmeck.org/city/charlotte/Fire/Keeping%20You%20Safe/FirePreventionBureau/Documents/CFD%20Plan%20Review%20Guide%2c%20rev.%20October%20%2020%2c%202015.pdf

